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Learn How Recent Labor Legislation Changes Affect Your Business 
New Class Offered at RCC Small Business Development Center 

 
Attention business owners: Now is the time to learn how recent legislative changes regarding hiring 
and firing and other legal requirements affect your business.  
 
To help you understand these important issues, The Rogue Community College Small Business 
Development Center is presenting a three-hour workshop, taught by Fred Holloway of Holloway 
HR Consulting, entitled “Legislative Update and Other Legal Issues Affecting Your Business.”  
 
The class in Grants Pass will be held from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Small Business Development Center, 
214 SW Fourth Street on Tuesday, February 3. The class will be repeated in Medford from 6 to 9 
p.m. on Tuesday, March 3. The cost of either session is $50 per person. 
 
Micro-E tuition discounts of 90 percent are available for qualifying Josephine County individuals. 
 
Pre-registration is required by noon two working days before the class to avoid cancellation. 
Enrollment is limited. Register on-line at www.roguecc.edu/sbdc or call the SBDC at 541-956-7494 
for telephone pre-registration or further information. 
 
For a complete schedule of RCC Small Business Development Center courses visit 
www.roguecc.edu/sbdc.  
 
The Small Business Development Center is partially funded by the U.S. Small Business Administration. All opinions, conclusions or 
recommendations expressed are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the SBA. 
 
Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made if requested at least two weeks in advance. Contact the RCC Small 
Business Development Center, 214 SW Fourth Street, Grants Pass, OR 97526, (541) 956-7494. 
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